
 

       Greeting to the 110th anniversary of the Communist Party of Chile 

 

Dear comrades, 

The Communist Party of Australia sends its warm and revolutionary greetings to the heroic 

members and leadership of the Communist Party of Chile on the 110th anniversary of its 

foundation. 

It is a great milestone since the historic decision made by Chilean workers on 4th June 1912 to 

establish a socialist organisation.  

The history of the communist party of Chile is rich and has faced many challenges and the 

repression of the capitalist state. 

The communist leadership throughout the existence of the Party has been able to lead the 

party through the most difficult circumstances of military and fascist governments.  

The struggle for socialism has cost many lives of Chilean men and women who never gave up 

nor ceded the right to self determination and a socialist future.  

We pay tribute to all those who heroically fought and died on the revolutionary path to 

democracy, independence and a united Latin America. 

The CPA congratulates the members of the Communist Party of Chile, its leadership and the 

Chilean people in celebrating 110 years this 4th June 2022. 

We wish you all the very best and look forward to continuing the warm relationship between 

our two parties. 

Long live the Communist Party of Chile! 

Long live international solidarity, 

 

In class struggle, 

 

Vinnie Molina 

International Department 

Communist Party of Australia 

1st June 2022 

 


